
From: Implementation <Implementation@huntingdonshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 09 March 2023 13:58 
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: EN010110 Medworth Energy from Waste Combined Heat and Power Facility - Letter re 
Rules 4, 8 and 9, and Deadline 2 Submissions 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam,  
  
Application by Medworth CHP Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the 
Medworth Energy from Waste Combined Heat and Power Facility 
  
I write in response to the letter dated 2nd March 2023 regarding Rules 4, 8 and 9, and the 
submissions for Deadline 2.  
  
As advised in previous correspondence, we wish to reiterate that Huntingdonshire District Council 
does not intend to participate further in the DCO process.  
  
  
  
Thank you and kind regards, 
  
Tianna Woolf 
  
  

 
  

  

         
  

Tianna Woolf  
Administration Assistant - Implementation team 
    
Phone  
  
Huntingdonshire District Council  
Pathfinder House  
St Marys Street 
Huntingdon 
PE29 3TN 

  
  
 

Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by 
the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly 
prohibited and may be unlawful. 
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